
The Kenney’s
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

Personal Information
2402 Old Easley Br. Rd.

Greenville, SC 29611
(864) 901-2396

kenneys2africa@gmail.com

Sending Church
Orangeburg 

Baptist Tabernacle
3440 North Rd.

Orangeburg, Sc 29118
(803) 534-5032

Mission Agency 
WWNTBM

P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

(704) 730-1440

July-August 2013
Pastors and Praying Partners,

Another two months have passed, and I can hardly believe that we are approaching the end of the year 
already. It seems that the older we get the faster time flies. We must be about our Father’s business because 
time is short! 

We are officially moved back to Orangeburg, SC, where our sending church is located. Our new mailing 
address is PO Box 7, Orangeburg, SC, 29116. We know that some of you like to send us letters and cards, 
and we want to make sure we get our new address to everyone because we do love to hear from you. It is 
such an encouragement to get a note in the mail telling us that you are praying for us and you are thinking of 
us.

We have been very busy the last couple of months. We have been in Ohio, Kentucky, Indiana, West Virginia, 
Virginia and Pennsylvania. God is good! We are so blessed to be given the opportunity to serve Him and be 
in all these different churches telling everyone about the burden God has placed in our hearts for the people 
of Ghana.

We have had some new churches partner with us. Thank you Hickory Valley Baptist Church, Calvary 
Baptist Church, and Bethany Baptist Church. It is such a blessing to see new churches joining with us to 
reach the lost.

Please pray for a man named Richard that I met in a Wal-mart in Virginia. I was there replacing a battery for 
our van, and while I was waiting for the old battery to be checked I had the opportunity to witness to this 
man. He said he was saved, but that he had not been in church for a long time. He said he had gotten away 
from God, and his home life was not good. I encouraged him to get back in a good church and gave him the 
name and address of the church that I had just had a meeting in the day before. Pray that he will consider the 
things I talked to him about and that God will continue to work in his heart.

Thanks again for your continued prayers and support!

In His Service,
The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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